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Diocese of London Financial Contribution to  
St. Peter’s Seminary 

 

For more than a century, St. Peter's Seminary has educated priests, deacons and lay pastoral ministers for 
service in the Diocese of London and across Canada. Bishop Ronald Peter Fabbro, C.S.B., has directed 
the Diocese of London to make a financial contribution to the Seminary, in the amount of $500,000.  

 

This decision was made after having consulted with the Diocese of London Finance Committee and 
College of Consultors.  These funds will help the Seminary to focus on and realize the potential of its 
new strategic plan for the years 2021-2026, to the benefit of the Diocese of London and the Catholic 
faithful across Canada.  

 

"This support from the Diocese of London is further evidence of the diocese's commitment to the Mission 
of St. Peter's Seminary, and Bishop Fabbro's leadership in the Seminary's ongoing renewal", said Fr. 
Denis Grecco, the Seminary's Rector. 

 

 

 


